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LEGACY SOS IMAGE ACCESS TO BE DISCONTINUED JUNE 1, 2023 
 
Due to the aging, unsupported technology currently used to provide access to 
Secretary of State (SOS) driver images, security risks can no longer be mitigated to 
an acceptable level.  Because of this, SOS driver images will no longer be available 
via the legacy LEADS 2000 site effective June 1, 2023. 
 
SOS driver images can be accessed via LEADS 3.0 by using the Messenger software 
client or by using FoxTalk interface connections. 

 

If you have any other questions or issues, please contact the ISP Help Desk by either 
emailing your questions to ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or by calling 866/LEADS-00.   
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